Town of Washington | Architectural Review Board
Meeting Minutes, May 12, 2021
Present:

Robert Ballard
Raym Crow
George Eatman
Drew Mitchell
Absent
Butch Zindel

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 pm by Acting Chair D. Mitchell.
1) Caroline Anstey presented an application to build a 24’ long, 6’ high black wooden fence at 510 Main Street. The fence would have a 4’ wide gate. The fence will be 24’ from the property line and will run between the house and a shed.
The design will be identical to the fencing style used by the Inn throughout Town.
The Board agreed that the application complies with Chapter 4 of the Town Guidelines relating to fencing, specifically items 1, 5, 6, and 7 on page 79.
G. Eatman moved that the application be approved as submitted. D. Mitchell seconded. The motion was approved unanimously.
The minutes of the April 14, 2021 ARB meeting were approved as submitted.
The Board discussed whether routine and clearly conforming ARB applications might be reviewed and approved via Zoom or another online video service, an issue discussed previously by the Board. D. Mitchell volunteered to contact the Town attorney to discuss the issue.
The meeting was adjourned by D. Mitchell at 7:15 pm.
Respectfully submitted,
Raym Crow
ARB Secretary

